ETHICS COMMISSION

Meeting Minutes

No Meeting due to COVID-19

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Philip Dorsey, Esq., Chairman Terry Bonnevier, Member Mary Cox, Member

Due to COVID-19 and by Executive Order from the State of Maryland declaring shutdown of businesses and local government offices, the Ethic Commission did not meet as scheduled on April 7, 2020. The meeting was postponed to be rescheduled for sometime in September.

The Ethics Disclosure Statements were sent to each of the committee members for their review and comment and returned to Ms. Dimsey, Secretary for any action.

A final review will take place at the meeting in September for signature and submittal to the State of Maryland to meet the October 1, 2020 deadline.

Teri P. Dimsey, Recording Secretary